
 

     

                                                   

   

April 2015
The wind is in from Africa...
Bringing us our good friend 
Abubukar Jawara, the 
African bead trader. He'll be 
stopping by to offer us 
exotic wares at our April 
meeting.
These are beads you won't 
see anywhere else so be sure 
to come and check it out!
Also Coming up, April 
Melody will be in town this 
month. More info to come: 
check your email!
                                                  

Looking for Donations...
For our monthly meeting 
raffles. Everyone loves to win, 
so please bring good stuff.

The bead jar is always hungry, 
bring a nice bead or two to 
toss in. We'll raffle the jar(s)
 in Jan.2016

Also remember to sign up and 
bring food to a meeting –
If nobody will bring, nobody 
will eat- 
(I know, nag nag...)

Visit Our Website:
emeraldcoastbeadsociety.com

                                                                
General Meeting April 20, 2015

Peyote Stitch End Cap with Diana Yum-Bucher
 As a nifty follow-up to the Zulu Necklace project, divine 
Diana will be teaching an end cap project for us in April.
Add a really classy finish to your Zulu necklace.
You will need to bring:
Your finished necklace, seed beads to match it- size 10 or 
11 and bead thread or Fireline. 
Needles, scissors, work surface, task light and magnifiers 
if you need them (as always).
Contact Diana with questions at scpobucher@gmail.com

                        Show Notes
   Wow! Another show is almost upon us. Get ye to the 
studio and create away, the big day is coming! Please get 
your contract in right away, deadline is April 20. 
  Set up will begin Friday May 1 from 3-5pm, and continue
Saturday morn at 7. Please be set up and ready for biz at 9.
Remember to bring: receipt books, change, extension cord 
and/or power strip and tablecloths that reach the floor. 
Also bring your Florida tax number if you have one, if not 
we'll have tax paperwork for you. The church will have 
tasty lunches and drinks for sale.
   For all you non-vendors, please come and volunteer. We 
always need help during the show at the raffle table, booth 
sitting, putting up signs etc. Contact Mary Jordan to 
volunteer, and about anything else show related at 
 982-7633 or nona2kandc@gmail.com

                            Membership Drive
  Members drive our organization; let's all try to bring  
some new bead buddies. Any interested person may come 
to one meeting to explore ECBS (hopefully to join) so 
invite a friend to come along with you. Please be sure to 
introduce them at the beginning so that we may welcome 
them properly! 


